
From: Mary Bearor [mailto:mcb802@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2017 9:26 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
 
New Hampshire legislators and political appointees have the mandate to protect New Hampshire.  
Please do not allow this foreign nation-controlled, CT- based parent company overhead power project to 
forever change the beloved landscape of our region.  This is a for profit, unnecessary project which 
reduces our State to the role of extension cord in order to reach a lucrative revenue source.  But for the 
geographic location of New Hampshire, we residents and small north country businesses would long 
have been "getting on with our lives", and not forced into a defensive posture against this Goliath.  
Please stand WITH us.  Thank you, Thomas and Mary Bearor, Colebrook, NH. 
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